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I fully support Oregon HB 2050 as proposed to exempt State Income Tax for 

Veterans for retirement pay or pension received for service in the Armed Forces of 

the United States. This is one small thing that the state of Oregon can do to support 

Veterans, but it is a huge benefit to Veterans and encourages Veterans to settle in 

Oregon after retiring, thus promoting the economy. 

 

  

 

 


